

**MVLS/SALS Joint Automation Project  
PAC Steering Committee**

**Agenda  
February 12, 2007**

**Call to order and introductions**

**Selection of volunteer notetaker**

**1. JA Items**

- Demo and explain changes we have made to the trainer PAC:  
New items dashboards
  - o Item Specific Requests
  - Discuss questions about how new items dashboards should be configured
  - Demo the new items report
  - Discuss other topics that have been mentioned:
    - o What screens should BookSense dashboards appear on?
    - o Center screen content of the search screens (currently instructions)
    - o How much can each branch modify their presentation of the catalog? (eg: can one branch default limit by to “All items – All Libraries”)
- Documentation about how each library can “customize” the PAC (options need to be described)
- RSS feeds

**2. Questions on Scoping**

**3. Other items from Committee**

**4. Set Date for Next Meeting**